Town of Chatham
May 5, 2022
Attendance: Tricia Pitman, William Briggs, Riley Pitman, Jason Eastman,

Minutes to April, 2022 meeting approved as written.

Signed vouchers.

Timber tax for W. Henry Shaw in the amount of $6,730.08 was
approved.

Intent to Cut Wood was approved for Malcolm Bacon.

Western Maine Timber asked for extension to finish a cut. The DRA
approved the extension.

The 2021 Total Equalization value from the DRA was received by the
Board of Selectmen. The value was 77,090.645.

DOT needs report back from the Board of Selectmen. Jason Eastman
will put in the name change for Dewin Road.

American Recovery Plans Fund Act:

The Board of Selectmen approved granting $2,500 to Saco Valley Fire
and $2,540 to Fryeburg Rescue. A report was supposed to be filed with
the federal government prior to April 25 but there is a glitch in the
computer system. The report will be filed when the program is working.
Patrick Ramsey will be hired to fix the town’s website.

A motion to adjourn was made and seconded.
Meeting Adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,

Patricia Pitman



